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March 11, 2019 

City of Nanaimo 
455 Wallace Street 
Nanaimo, BC V9R 5J6 

Attn: Richard Harding, 
Director: Parks, Recreation and Environment  
Re: Rotary Centennial Garden, Maffeo Sutton Park 

Dear Mr. Harding, 

The Rotary Club of Nanaimo greatly appreciates the ongoing support of the City for our 
Centennial Garden Project at Maffeo Sutton Park.  I confirm that our club has funds 
available to pay for the construction of the project as presented here. 

We look forward to teaming with the City to benefit our community. 

Sincerely, 

Charles D. Ramos 
President 
Rotary Club of Nanaimo 

Cc: Dave Hammond, Centennial Project Chair 
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